
Do you wish to speak in support 

of your submission?:  
No 

Do you support the disposal of 
Grove Street Park? :  

 

Let us know why:  

I think that the developers have put the cart before the horse. 
Before they put out any real estate plans to the public they 
should have got this proposal signed off with our, the people of 

Ashburton's Council. How arrogant to take a public playground 

to make one of their access roads to their own private sub 
division and then sweetner that they will have a much bigger 
playground. Other developers have to stick to rule the book, 
why do these people think they are any different or are thinking 

that their pockets willl be full when they sell the sections etc 

and they can buy their way out. I am also concerned about the 

traffic situation, going from tee intersection to a four way 
intersection, an accident waiting to happen. What about the 
children from that end of Grove , Catherine streets and Grove 

Place where do they play, have to go into the sub division. If we 

allow this group to put it into their plans of taking a public park 

for access, and then ask permission, does this allow a 
developers else where near a public space do a similar thing in 
the future, organise and then try to get permission. They must 

be declined, so no one tries to by-pass our by laws. 

Do you have any further 

comments?:  
 

I understand that all 

submissions are public 
documents and will be made 

available on Council’s website 
with the names of submitters 

included:  

Yes 

Personal Details 

Full Name:  Cath Gill 

 


